
 

 

 

Kingston Railway Bridge 
Between Teddington and Molesey Locks 
 
 

October 2013 to April 2014  
 
 

Maintenance Works to Kingston Railway Bridge 
Works (Grit blasting, painting, brick and steel work repairs) are required as part of a 
planned maintaince program to the existing bridge structure. This will incorporate the 
building of fully sealed purpose built access scaffolding in the respective arches.  
 
 
Scaffolding will encapsulate the span/arch in which work is being undertaken leaving 
those remaining arches where work is not being undertaken free to navigation. 
The works have been programmed to ensure that at least one of the three navigation 
spans/arches remains open to navigation throughout the program. The Middle arch will 
remain open to navigation throughout the works with restricted headway. 
 
NOTE: Headway restricted by 1.71m over the central 10m in the Middle Arch. 
 
 
Please follow directional signage, follow any directions given by the safety boat and/or 
officers of the Environment Agency and navigate slowly and with caution in the area of 
these works. 
 
River Users are reminded that boats going upstream must give way to boats coming 
downstream. 
 
NOTE:  The visitor moorings on the upstream end of Kingston Wharf will be suspended 
for the duration of the works. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Harbourmaster  
04 March 2014 
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